
 

NEN Neighborhood Association  

Mar.20, 2018 6:30 pm Location: First Church of the 
Nazarene 

Type of meeting Regular Monthly meeting (2nd Tuesday month) 

Chair Lynn Takata (LT)  

Secretary Alan Scott VP(AS)  

Actions 

• Approve Minutes 
• NEN is committed to the "Road Diet" from 13th Street to 25th Street 

which may be done in phases." 
• Support the State Street Corridor plan with concerns: Ensure adequate 

buffering that is consistent with NEN's Neighborhood Plan.  
 

 

A g e n d a  

Board Member Roll Call  

Present Excused Absence Absent 

Lynn Takata, Joan Lloyd, 
Jacqueline Schindele, Nancy 
McDaniels, Alan Scott, Laurel 
Begnoche, Nick Cantonwine, 
Ruth Hudgens 
 

Ken Simila, Cindy Kimball, 
Delana Beaton, Leslie Polson 

 

Laura Buhl 

Introductions& 
Minutes  

Quorum: Board Members 
Salem PD – None 
 
City Representatives: Mayor Bennett, Councilperson Anderson 
Guest Speakers: Presentation on 24J Bond Measure 
Neighbors: 11 guests 
 

Action 1 Minutes 3.6 2018 Accept at written. Motion Passed 
 

 Police Report –None 

Discussion -None 
 

 Certificate Recommendations   
Discussion None  



 

Pa
ge
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 City Councilor Report –Cara Kaser(CK) – absent;  Tom Andersen (TA) – present Mayor – 
chuck Bennett 

Discussion 
 

 
Budget hearings will be April 25 (Capital budget), May 2, May 9 
 
Comprehensive Plan meeting March 28 
 

 
 
 Neighborhood Concerns and Announcements 

Discussion About 10 neighbors present to raise concerns about the proposed State Street 
Corridor. 

ACTIONS: 
 

Motion by Jacqueline, Amended and 2nd by Nancy:  (PASSED) 
 
"NEN is committed to the "Road Diet" from 13th Street to 25th Street which may 
be done in phases." 
 
Motion made by Alan, 2nd by Joan: (PASSED) 
 
"While NEN supports the State Street Corridor plan, we have the following 
concerns: 

• Ensure adequate buffering that is consistent with NEN's Neighborhood 
Plan which states: 

o "existing residential neighborhoods shall be protected from uses 
and activities that cause an excessive level of noise, pollution, 
traffic volume, nuisances and hazards." 

• Any height that exceeds 40 feet 
• The impact of traffic and parking in the neighborhoods 
• The use of alleys for access to businesses and parking 
• A clarification of the setback of 10 feet as it applies to alleys 
• That the city develop a shadow model based on the proposed zones 

Therefore we request that the Salem Planning Commission have at least one more 
public hearing on this issue." 
 

 

Action Meeting adjourned 8:30pm 
 

 

 

 

 


